
BANASTHALI PUBLIC SCHOOL 

G-Block, Vikas Puri, New Delhi-110018 

 
Circular No. BPS/20-21/12  (For Classes VI-XII)                          Dated: 04.07.2020 

Dear Parent 

As all the students have spent the summer vacation to relax and rejuvenate themselves and are 

now physically and mentally geared up to attend to their studies mindfully and wholeheartedly.  

The Online teaching for the classes will resume w.e.f 7th July 2020(Tuesday) onwards in 

accordance to the schedule and Time Table, which will be uploaded on School Website                   

(http://banasthalipublicschool.com/download-year.php) and Snap Homework.  

We hope that all the students must have finished their Holiday Homework nicely and also have 

revised the syllabus covered so far thoroughly for the upcoming Unit Tests. Keeping in view 

that students might be having some doubts and queries about the syllabus covered/ Holiday 

Homework, the school will organize a “Doubt Clearance Class” for the students on the very 

opening day of their respective class. So students should be ready with their queries. 

We shall be conducting the Unit Test-1 for classes VI to IX in the Third week of July.  The 

date sheet will be shared soon and syllabus will be all that have been covered so far. The Test 

will be entirely objective type carrying 25 marks in each subject and the duration will be of 30 

minutes.  Students need to prepare thoroughly in order to score good marks. 

Whatever study / teaching material / homework is given to your ward must be done on regular 

basis and in the school note books only.  The parents are requested to SUPERVISE their 

children and ensure that all work is regularly and completely done. Under the prevailing 

circumstances, it is not possible for the teachers to carry out the task of physical checking of 

notebooks so, this responsibility of maintaining up-to-date work in the notebooks lies with 

parents.   

We would like you to acknowledge & appreciate the hard work of our revered teachers by at 

least paying your ward’s School fee timely. You are requested to clear outstanding Fees / other 

dues (if any) on immediate basis.  

Students should be punctual to the classes and take them seriously. Topics/Chapters taught 

during these sessions will not be repeated. 

We seek your active supervision and vigilance in keeping an eye on your ward’s regularity in 

studies. 

Assuring you of our ready co-operation at all times. 

Happy Learning!! Stay at Home!! Stay Safe!! 

Principal 
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